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5th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Y6 Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, next week the children will be taking their SATS. They have been 
working hard to prepare for this and we are proud of their efforts! We want to support them 
to ensure that they can achieve their very best, and so would like to ask for your support 
with the following: 
 
Sensible bedtimes to allow for a good night's sleep 
Calm evenings at home to give chance to unwind and relax 
Encouragement not to panic but to know that their best is good enough for all of us! 
 
All Y6 children are invited to a special SATS Breakfast Club on Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday next week. They should arrive from 8.40am and come to the 
Pullman/Cowell classroom entrance.  
 
There will be a light snack for the children, for example, a cereal bar or flapjack and some 
fruit. We would advise that they still have their normal breakfast at home and then they can 
just "top up" with us for extra energy! 
 
Children who attend Kids' Club or our usual Breakfast Club will be collected from there and 
taken to the SATS Breakfast Club at 8.40am.  
 
We will be looking after the children throughout the week and supporting them, as we know 
some of them may feel anxious. Our key message will remain that we are incredibly proud 
of all of them and that SATS are only one element of their time at primary school, and one 
element of their learning and achievement. If they do their best, then that is all we can ask 
of them, and we will be very pleased with that! 
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